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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/03/2021  15:05:242021/0970/T OBJ Andy Shannon I oppose this work to be done. Removing 2 large trees should be a last resort, not if there are small cracks on 

stairs. These trees provide share and beautiful - they have a highly positive contribution to the area, which is 

designated a conservation zone.

17/03/2021  10:27:182021/0970/T OBJ Peter symonds CRASH, the Combined Residents Associations of South Hampstead, is deeply concerned by this application 

to fell to the ground two majestic and mature Lime trees at 130 Greencroft Gardens, and wishes to object in 

the strongest possible terms.

Lime trees are particularly characteristic of our area and the loss of these two specimens would have a 

significant and hugely deleterious effect on the local streetscape and this conservation area in general, where 

far too many mature trees have been allowed to be felled. Camden has already permitted the felling of 24 

mature trees in the South Hampstead Conservation Area within the last six months - among them five mature 

Lime trees.

We understand that this application is yet another being demanded by an insurance company defending a 

claim against root damage to a neighbouring property - in this particular case, seemingly slight movement to 

the front steps.  Camden has encouraged pollarding and other tree works in such circumstances many times 

in the past and it should surely be possible for arboriculturalists to carry out the necessary tree works which 

would prevent further property damage and make the felling of these majestic specimens unnecessary.

We respectfully ask that the application be refused.
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